
IEUS 2019

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

On behalf of the Iranian Endourology and Urolaparoscopy Society, it is our pleasure and 
honor to invite you cordially to the 11th Iranian Endourology and Urolaparoscopy Society 
(IEUS) Congress to be held on Dec 04-06, 2019.

We have invited a remarkable number of the world-renowned urologists. With the sup-
port of guest speakers, many Endourological societies and with the great help of Iranian 
scientists, we are putting a unique scientific program for 11th   IEUS  congress. All areas 
of minimally invasive procedures and new technologies in endourology and laparoscopy 
will be touched by state of the art lectures, debates, expert video sessions and more. Hope 
the attractive scientific program, shall meet your expectations, and we will try our best to 
provide you the latest cutting edge science. Thanks to all invited speakers and endourology 
societies.

Looking forward to seeing you and make sure you don’t miss out of this very likely event, 
and get a taste of the historically famous Persian hospitality.

Pejman Shadpour M.D
Congress President

Amir H Kashi M.D 
General Secretary

Ⅲ


